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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

April 5, 2018

Montgomery, AL — The meeting of the Alabama Advisory Committee on Child
Support Guidelines and Enforcement previously scheduled for Friday, April 13,
2018 in Montgomery, Alabama has been postponed to a later date. Once this
meeting is rescheduled details will be published on this website and via statewide
media. We are sorry for any inconvenience this postponement may cause.
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